From: Sharon Hart

To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: Testimony on Senate Bill 127 -- to repeal Senate Bill 91
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Greetings from Anchorage or should I say Los Anchorage....

Crime is so out of control with car theft up 300%, drugs are rampant, theft and break ins are a daily occurrence and
many of the same crowd continue these acts. There is definitely not enough punishment for their crime. Please
please please amend the law and put these criminals in jail and let them know we as a society are not going to put up
with this any longer . If they only get a slap on the hand, it’s not enough to stop them from their repeat crimes. More
police won’t help if they cannot have the criminals prosecuted properly. Please toughen up on theft, breaking and
worse yet, homicides.

Thank you for reading.

Sharon Hart

Sent from my iPhone
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